23.01.2024

Dear Karen,

RE: Productivity Commission Enquiry Into Foundations for Giving 

Upon review of the recent release of the Foundations of Giving report, I find this very detrimental to the society in Australia.
Australia, like America has been founded on its Christian values which over the many years has held us together as a strong nation fighting against crime, murder, theft and bad influence through charitable giving. To undermine this will ruin Australia and more importantly the future of our young ones who are upcoming to drive and live a strong Australia. 
Through the pressure of living already on families, the thought of bringing in such radical thinking that would unleash the threat of an uncontrolled country. This is unthinkable in such a volatile world as we live in where true values of safety are being ripped away from families living in these war torn countries.
I ask you to strongly consider, and consider again your stance on this matter as this will affect every Australian.

Kind Regards,
Fredrick Maben 
